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TELEPHONE 41

KVAS

612 COMMERCIAL ST.
ASTORIA, OREGON

December 1, 1951

¥r, Norman L. Maguire
434 North laple
Albuquercue, New Mexico

Dear l'r. Maguire:

This is to confirm your letter of November
26, e received your letter with much pleasure, and were
more than glad to know you heard us in Albuquercue.

K. V.A.S. is on the air 24 hours a day,
except Mondays when we are off from 1:00 a.m. to
4:00 a.g.

Again thank you for your very welcome
letter.
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